CITY OF EDEN - MEMORANDUM

To: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

THRU: BRAD CORCORAN, CITY MANAGER

FROM: ERIN GILLEY, CITY ATTORNEY

DATE: OCTOBER 12, 2012

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO §10-3.12

In an effort to clarify ambiguities in the existing Code § 10-3.12: CALL-BACK AND STANDY PAY, an amended section has been drafted for your consideration. These proposed changes are to ensure that the benefits enumerated in the Call-back and On-call sections are only allowed for full-time city employees. No problems have arisen to date, but the purpose of the amendment is to clarify this before confusion does arise. All proposed changes are identified in the attached document entitled "ordinance with edits" by new language written in red type. The only proposed change is to clarify and add "full-time" to both of these sections.

Staff recommendation to Council is that you adopt the proposed amendment to this Chapter of the City of Eden Code. Please consider this ordinance at your October 16, 2012 meeting and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.